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July 8th, 1930•

Dr. F. G. Pedley, 
Industrial Clinic 
Montreal General hospital.

I have read with very great 
interest your report to Dr. Hartin on tho Department 
of Industrial Hygiene, 
ing.
Secretary-Manager of the Federated Charities, hut I 
am glad to learn that you are retaining your associa­
tion with McGill.

To me it was most enlIghten- 
I know, of courso, of your intention to become

Ever yours faithfully,

Princ lpal.

__________________ ;______________________
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